
 

“Every student will excel, both personally and for the benefit of humanity.” 

495 East Huron BLVD • Marysville, MI  48040 • OFFICE: 810.364.7731 • FAX: 810.364.3150 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Tuesday, March 24, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Marysville Parents and Community Members, 
 
With many hospitals throughout Michigan facing potential shortages of face masks and other essential 
medical supplies and personal protective equipment, Gov. Gretchen Whitmer has called upon state 
citizens and businesses to donate items needed most by hospitals and medical providers.  Because of 
this, the Marysville Public Schools District will have the high school’s front lobby open indefinitely for 
anyone to drop off any new and unused items they may have readily available.   
 
Donations of essential items will be used to meet medical providers’ most pressing needs during the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  Below are the material donations most needed by hospitals.  This list will be 
updated as efforts continue to progress. 
 
Items most needed at this time are:   
 

• Hospital Gowns  

• Ventilators 

• Sanitizer (Hand / Wipe) 

• Gloves   

• Surgical Masks 

• Masks N95-N100 

• No-Touch Thermometers 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shawn K. Wightman, Ed.D. 
SUPERINTENDENT 
Marysville Public Schools 

https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus/0,9753,7-406-98178_98179---,00.html

